



**Date:** 24<sup>th</sup> May, 2022

**Location:** Microsoft Teams

**Chair:** Zara Becker

**Attendees:**

**SRC Campus Members/Board:**

- Zara Becker Logan Campus
- Haylee Day Mt Gravatt Campus
- Jessica Gundolf Mt Gravatt Campus
- Naomi Moore Nathan Campus
- Rachel Timms Indigenous Officer
- Emily Parker QCA Campus
- Robert Plant Nathan Campus

**Observers**

- Richard Arthur Event Officer (Nathan, Digital)
- Troy Harris Event Officer (Mt Gravatt, Burke Street)

**Apologies:**

- Lachlan Comfort Logan Campus
- Erin Kennedy Mt Gravatt Campus
- Noel Bisuku Nathan Campus (Proxy given to Rachel Timms)
- Cory Everdell Secretary

**Meeting Commenced at 3.00 pm**

**Acknowledgement of Country**

- R. Timms gave acknowledgement to country

**AGENDA ITEM 1: Previous Minutes**

- Motion: To approve the previous meeting minutes from 26th April 2022 as being true and correct
  - o Moved: R. Timms
  - o Seconded: Emily. P
  - o Carried

**AGENDA ITEM 2: Careers Update (Justin)**

- Justin called in from Careers and gave an update on what services the careers dept offers
  - The Careers Dept can support students while they are studying and 4 months after graduation

- Jobs on campus
  - Working with employers to help students land jobs
  - Working with students to help them get jobs in their field
  - Helping students prepare for Interviews
  - Explained about the Griffith mentoring program.
  - Explained that they have the student Career Hub where employers can post jobs.
- Nathan Co Design Lab – currently assisting students with resume help, career direction and finding out students needs at different stages of their University life.

**AGENDA ITEM 3: Update from the EOY Party Planning Committee (Robert)**

- Robert gave an update regarding the SRC EOY Party
  - Board budget already approved (\$30,000)
  - 3 venues had been contacted for quotes
    1. Regatta Hotel (\$14,000 minimum spend)
    2. Lord Alfred Hotel (\$21,600 minimum spend)
    3. Rose Room/Warehouse (\$24,000 minimum spend)
  - **Action:** Robert to set up a meeting with the Party committee by the end of May to review final quotes so a venue can be selected.


**Other Business**

- Raised by Richard - Reps to review the T2 Events Calendar and email Richard if they want to attend any SRC Event free of charge. This will be limited to 1 or 2 reps per events depending on the size of the event.
- Sophie asked for any reps that haven't submitted their bios and photos to get this to her asap.
- Sophie asked if any reps want to make suggestions about how to update the SRC website to let her know.
- Zara asked "Is the fruit box continuing into T2? - Yes, this will continue into T2 and T1 is finishing in study week 12.
- Haylee asked if the SRC is planning anything for Reconciliation week or Mabo week?
  - Sophie – Cory and Sophie is working with Rachel Timms regarding these and other days. Currently we're just following along with Griffith's events.
  - Troy mentioned there is a Mabo day at Logan Campus planned by the Gumurrii centre early in T2.

**Next Meeting**

- Tuesday, 28<sup>th</sup> June, 3.00 pm – 4.00 pm

Meeting Closed 4.10 pm

Meeting Chair:  Date: 21/09/22